
 

 

To: Prospective Offerors                                  Date: March 24th, 2024 

From: Michael Bradbury, Issuing Officer  

Iowa Department of Administrative Services-Central Procurement   

Phone 515-823-9327:  e-mail: construction.procurement@iowa.gov 

RE: Addendum No. 1, to Design RFP946200-01, DOE ISD Powerhouse Parking Lot Repair 
 

The following additions, changes, and clarifications are hereby made by this Addendum. 

 

Revisions to original scope: 

1) No Items  
 
 

Addition to original scope: 

1) No Items 

 
Questions: 

1) What level of survey is to be included in the scope and required for the construction phase?  A> 
Topographic Survey shall be included in the scope.  The cost for Boundary Survey should be 
listed as a separate line item in the design proposal.  Construction staking shall be by the 
contractor.  

Additional Information: 

1) Construction will be Spring of 2026. 
2) Boundary survey should be listed as a separate cost on the design proposal and will be vetted 

during the design process if deemed necessary for the project. 
 

Attachments: 

1) No Items 
 

Please acknowledge this Addendum #1 in your proposals. Thank You 

 

End of Addendum 
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